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TO:    Kate Brown, Candace deCcsipkes, Lindsay Sterling, Valy Steverlynck 
 
CC:    Edward R. McDonough, Superintendent 
 
FROM:  Michael L. Lafortune, Curriculum Director 
   
DATE:  October 29, 2015 
 
RE:  Strategic Communications Sub-Committee Meeting 
 
 
The Strategic Communications Sub-Committee is scheduled to meet on Thursday, November 5, 2015 
 from 4:00 – 5:00 p.m. at the RSU Central Office. 
 
  Agenda:  

• Articles for Newspaper - brainstorm future article topics 
• Check in on regular communications from our schools/updated website information 
• Leadership Committee -where does this stand  
• Budget Communications - brainstorm possible ideas 
• Board members attending selectmen/council meetings 
• Adult Education space on their flyers - deadline Nov. 13th 
• Other 
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